BRAIN INJURY 7900 E Colfax Ave Ste. B, Denver, CO 80220
ASSOCIATION 303.355.9969 | info@BIAColorado.org | BIAColorado.org

OF COLORADO The Brain Injury Association of Colorado is a 501¢3 nonprofit. EIN 84-0893049

The Brain Injury Association of Colorado (BIAC) graciously accepts donations of stock.

Incoming Stock Donation Instructions:

Brain Injury Association of Colorado
DBA Brain Injury Alliance of Colorado

Morgan Stanley
DTC # 0015
Account 343-188441

For any questions, please contact Debbie Barbee or Keith Robinson of Greenwood Wealth Management
at Morgan Stanley at 303-925-9650 or Debbie.Barbee@morganstanley.com.

To receive recognition from BIAC, please put your name and contact information in the memo line.
If you would like this donation designated to a specific use, please state so in the memo line.
Please be advised that we cannot accept securities with a share price below $5.00 per share.

Thank you for donating to the Brain Injury Association of Colorado. Your gift supports our mission; to
provide the support, connections, and available resources that survivors and their support network need.

Zach Hudson

Director of Development

Brain Injury Association of Colorado
Zach@BIAColorado.org
720-996-0520

The Brain Injury Association of Colorado provides the support, connections, and available resources that survivors and their support network need.
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